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September 10, 2002

Mary Harding

Executive Director

Nebraska Environmental Trust
2200 N. 337 St,

P.O. Box 30370

Lincoln, NE 68503-0370

Dear Ms. Harding:

This is to confirm that the Nebraska Attorney General’s office is committed to serve as a
partner in the proposed project entitled “LB 1003 Water Policy Study/Project”. QOur intention is
to contribute portions of the work requiring legal expertise. At the current time our expectation
is that we will contribute approximately 535 hours of staff time worth approximately $15,000.00.

Sincergly, W\

David D. Cookson
Assistant Attorney General

cc: Roger K. Patterson
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DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES
Roger K. Patterson
Director

September 9, 2002 * IN REPLY REFER TO:

Mike Johanns
Governor

Mary Harding

FExecutive Director

Nebraska Environmental Trust
2200 N. 33" St.

P.0. Box 30370

Lincoln, NE 68503-0370

Dear Ms. Harding;

This is to confirm that the Nebraska Department of Natural Resources 1s committed to serve as a
partner in the proposed project entitled “LB 1003 Water Policy Study/Project”. Our intention is
to contribute by developing information for the task force, writing draft portions of the task force
report, and providing administrative support to the effort. At the current time our expectation is
that we will contribute staff time and office support worth approximately $80,000.

Sincerely,

Roger {;;tterson

Director
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